
 

CONGREGATIONAL INFORMATION 

 
SUNDAY, MAY 27, 2018  

       9:30 a.m.  Sunday School (Brock Hall) 

    10:30 a.m.  Worship Service  

      5:00 p.m.  Bible Study (The Women of the New Testament)  

 

MONDAY, MAY 28, 2018  

Church Office will be closed tomorrow in observance of Memorial Day. 

 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 30, 2018 

      6:00 p.m.  Choir Practice  

 

SATURDAY, JUNE 2, 2018  

1:00 p.m.  Church Picnic (Mary Kate’s cabin - see announcements.) 

 

SUNDAY, JUNE 3, 2018 (Communion) 

 

MONDAY, JUNE 4, 2018 

      11:00 a.m.  Night Circle (Church Parlor) 

 

TUESDAY, JUNE 5, 2018 

      11:00 a.m.  Morning Circle (At the home of Mary Lou Griffith) 

 

 

OPEN/CLOSE:  Mary Kate Beard 
 

OFFERING COUNTERS:  Donna Hopkins, Susan Knowles 
 

 

     The flowers in the Sanctuary are placed here this morning to the glory of God by 

Mary Rutland. 

 
        These Days, the devotional booklets for April, May, and June are in the rack 

beside the Sanctuary door. 
 

 

 

 



 

 
SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 
WELCOME VISITORS:  We are glad you are here today!  Please take a moment to sign our 

attendance sheet (include your address and email) which is in the red folder in your pew.  

Also, please sign the visitor card in the pew rack and drop it in the offering plate as it is passed 

late in the service.  We hope you feel free to join us again in worship! 
 

CONGRATULATIONS GRADUATE! 

First Presbyterian Church would like to congratulate a member of our church, Lauren 

Quigley, who recently graduated from Guntersville High School on May 18.  Lauren 

is a fine example of our young women today.  This fall, Lauren will be going to 

Wallace State College.  We are very proud to honor and award her with a $5,000 

scholarship toward her college education.  $2,500 will be presented to Lauren today, 

and contingent upon satisfactory grades, another $2,500 at the beginning of her 

second year of college.  Congratulations Lauren! 
 

BIBLE STUDY (The Women of the New Testament). 

We will meet at Brock Hall this afternoon at 5:00 for bible study.  
 

MEMORIAL DAY/CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 

The church office will be closed tomorrow, May 28th in observance of Memorial 

Day.  
 

CHOIR PRACTICE - The choir will practice this Wednesday, May 30th at 6:00 p.m. 
 

SAVE THE DATE!   Our Church Picnic will be this Saturday, June 2nd at 1:00 p.m. at Mary 

       Kate’s lake cabin.  Hamburgers and hotdogs will be served at 5 p.m.  Please bring a side 

       dish, fruit or dessert. 
 

COMMUNION SUNDAY - Next Sunday, June 3, we will celebrate the sacrament of communion.  

All who are trusting in the Lord Jesus Christ for the remission of their sin are invited to 

participate in the Sacrament.   
 

CIRCLE MEETINGS 

• The Night Circle will meet at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, June 4th at the home of Mary 

Lou Griffith. 
 

• The Morning Circle will meet at 11:00 a.m. on Tuesday, June 5th in the parlor. 
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